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JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  

   

  

  
 

 

 

Friday, 20 August 2021  

  

Dear Parents/Carers  

  

We look forward to welcoming all our children back to school on Wednesday 1st September 2021.  

  

School gates will open each day as before at 8.45am  

  

Milk Order  

We ask that you email to the following link - Milk Order, to let us know if your child would like to take milk for 

Term 1.  Cost of £15 per term. Deadline for Milk Order is Tuesday 24th August 2021.  
  

Snack  

Primary 1 - 3 will continue to receive snack in their class.  Cost of £6 per month paid in advance. Primary 

4 - 7 children are asked to bring a Healthy snack each day   

  

Lunches and Dinners  

Dinner menu for September - December is attached   Cost remains at £2.60 day. We ask that payment is made 

at the start of the week or on the day your child is taking dinners on.   

  

Children taking packed lunch should bring a small healthy lunch, including a sandwich, fruit or yogurt and a 

drink.  

  

We ask that all lunches and snacks arrive with your child each morning, to avoid any disruption with snack and 

lunches arriving throughout the day   

  

We are following a new healthy eating initiative, sugary foods, crisps, and sugary drinks are not permitted.  

 

We also remind you that nut products and products that may contain nuts are not permitted in school. 

  

Pick Up Times  

Primary 1 parents have received times for their class   

Primary 2 - 3 pick-up times are  

  

Surnames A - Mc 1.50pm     Surnames Mu - W 2pm     

Primary 4 - 7 pick-up times are  Surnames A - Mc 2.50pm     Surnames Mu - W 3pm   

  

‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’ 



  

Holidays  

List of holidays for 2021/2022 be published once they are confirmed.  

    

  

Payment  

We ask that all monies are left each morning in the drop of box. Monies for dinner should be paid no later than 

the end of each week.  

  

Any paperwork, letters or monies should now be left at the drop off point located in the front playground All 

money should be in an envelope or money bag and CLEARLY LABELLED with the child’s name the amount 

and what the money is for e.g. Meals Snack etc.   
We do not take responsibility for any money left unlabelled (not in an envelope or money bag)  

  

  

Contact Point  

Any parents wishing to contact the school can do so via phone 02830848330 or email emurphy867@c2kni.net. 

Messages sent via our Facebook page etc. are not monitored or the correct avenue for making contact with.  

  

Unless in an emergency situation teachers are unable to take a call during teaching time.  If you would like to 

contact your child’s teacher, phone or email into the school office and a return phone call can be arranged.  

  

   

  
  
  

Kind regards  
  
 

  

Marian Litter  

Senior Manager  



 


